## **RURAL CITY LIVING**



LGOIMA Response to

•

Wednesday 16 October 2024

29 Bowler Avenue, Gore 9710 PO Box 8, Gore 9740

Phone 03 209 0330 Email info@goredc.govt.nz www.goredc.govt.nz



Thank you for your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, received by the Gore District Council on Wednesday 2 October 2024. You asked for the following:

(Relating to Cr Keith Hovell) It has been recorded that you were the Chairman of the District Plan Review Committee for three years prior to July 2023.

- When did you become the chairman?
- Please supply the names of all members of the committee during the three years.
- How long each person was on the committee along with their designated role.

We are able to provide the following responses to your questions:

**Question**: When did you become the chairman?

Answer: Cr Keith Hovell was appointed as the chairman of the current committee on 21

March 2023.

Question: Please supply the names of all members of the committee during the three

years

**Answer:** During the 2019-2022 Council term, members of the committee consisted of Cr Cliff Bolger, Cr Glenys Dickson, Cr John Gardyne, Cr Stewart MacDonell, and Cr Neville Phillips.

**Question:** How long each person was on the committee along with their designated role. **Answer:** As mentioned above, members were appointed on 18 February 2020 to the committee for the duration of the Council term. Cr Cliff Bolger was appointed as the chair for this term.

If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Kind regards

Lornae Straith

**General Manager Corporate Support**